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Date: 23/01/2015 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - Ref: FOI/012102 

With reference to your FOI request that was received in connection with 'Audited accounts’ please see response 

below. 

 

Please send me a copy of audited accounts for year end 2012-13 and year end 2013-1014 and year end 2014/15 
please and is it free of any fees payable for such information. 
 
The information for audited accounts for 2012-13 and 2013-14 is available on the Trust's website 
http://dudleygroup.nhs.uk/about-us/ click on 'publications' on the left hand side of the page and it will bring you to 
the annual accounts. 
 
The Trust's year end is 31/3/15 so accounts for 2014-15 will not be ready until later on in the year. 
 
If you would like this information printed off and posted to you the postage will cost £15.85 for 1st class and £13.85 
for second class, on top of the postage there is a printing cost of £3.00 to be added. 
 
If you want the information posted can you make a cheque payable to Dudley Group of Hospitals NHS Foundation 
Trust and send it to Russells Hall Hospital, Room 34a First Floor, Esk House, Dudley, West Midlands, DY1 2HQ. 


